
 

 

February 2023 NASFA Minutes 
by Steve Sloan 

 

The February meeting of the North Alabama Science Fiction Association was called  

to order on Saturday, February 18, 2023 in the Madison satellite location of  

Willowbrook Baptist Church at 6:04:59 PM by President Mary Lampert. 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

 

Dues are still due. 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

 

Sam and Judy brought hangers and similar items from previous cons available free  

to a good home. We also have six foot and eight foot tables available that we  

may be selling. The pipes and curtains may be helpful to LibertyCon since they  

have started holding Masquerades again. 

 

NOT-A-CON BUSINESS 

 

Not-a-Con co-con chair Judy said she did not have an official room date, but she  

wants the weekend of October 21. 

 

Sam reported that DeepSouthCon 60 no longer had any pending financial  

transactions going in or out. Norman finally got his box on Thursday, including  

his con shirt. The DSC 60 charity, Con or Bust, deposited their check. 

 

Doug moved to adjourn at 6:09:58 PM. 

 

For the February program, Ancel Sherrard gave a talk about Friends of the  

Library. He works with the group from Fort Book. The After the Meeting Meeting  

was held at the same location as the meeting. 

 


